
I am listening right now to 89.1, WWFM, a 24-hour Classical Music
station broadcasting from Trenton, NJ. This is the only full-time classical
station operating in the region between New York and
Baltimore. The reception here in Collingswood is not as strong as I would like,
but I have purchased an antenna to help. I am deeply concerned that the proposed
licensing of low-power FM stations will have a negative effect on WWFM. In
particular, I feel that someone may decide that 89.1 is not being used here in
Collingswood, and a low-power radio at that frequency (or an adjacent one) would
be started, smothering WWFM reception.
Thank you for this opportunity to comment,
Richard Everill


